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14 November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Visit to Christ Church 

 

Later this term we will be learning about Christmas and why it is a special celebration for Christians. In 

order to enrich our children’s understanding of the Christian faith we have arranged to go and visit 

Christ Church to enable the children to experience the church at close hand. The children will have a 

tour of the building from one of the Clergy and will learn about the parts of the church building, as well 

as a little about the role of Christ Church within our local community. 

 

The visit will be taking place on Thursday 23 November.  The children will be leaving school at the times 

stated below so each class has some exclusive time in the Church and can gain the best possible 

insights into the stunning church interior.  We all aim to be back at school in good time for our lunch. 

 

• RM - 9.20am 

• RP - 10.00am 

• RB - 10.40am 

 

In order to be able to make this trip possible, we are looking for some adult volunteers to walk with the 

children to the church as well as work with a small group of children whilst there to encourage their 

learning. If you (or a family member – we love seeing grandparents!) are interested in helping on our 

first ‘school trip’ of the year, please send us an email via parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk Please 

note; although it is a local walk, younger siblings, including those in buggies, will not be able to be 

brought on this visit.     

 

Please keep an eye out for a message in your child’s Learning Journal which will confirm if you are 

helping on the trip. 

 

We really appreciate all the support offered for what is sure to be an exciting morning for the children. 

 
Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Ball, Mrs McCarthy and Miss Poole 

Reception Class Teachers 

parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 
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